
MAINE CANNABIS
INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION

May 5th, 2025

To: Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and Honorable Members of the

Joint Standing Committee on Veterans & Legal Affairs

From: Alex McMahan

Lewiston, Maine 04240

Subject: Support of LD 1840

MCIA is in support of LD 1840. This is a good bill that addresses some of the concerns of the
medical community. Some of the medical program participants can go further in depth on the

details of this bill; we simply wanted to express our support.

Sincerely,

Alex McMahan
Policy Lead
Maine Cannabis Industry Association




